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Statement: 
• EARSC welcomes the report from the Secretariat and the Working Group and appreciates the 

global consultation process where we have recommended the possibility of revision as new 
standards will apply for land cover and land use and well as the addressing satellite platform or 
systems when referring to technology developments supporting the framework on Effective 
land Administration. 

• EARSC encourages the expert group the involvement of the private sector providing best 
practises cases to raise awareness and advocate the value of efficient land administration and 
management. 
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